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Dear Candidate 

TEACHER OF MODERN FOREIGN LANGUAGES 
M1-M6 

Required from September 2017 
 

 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Modern Foreign Language teacher in this 
school.  I am happy to send you an application form along with some details of the post 
and the school.  I hope you find it of interest and will use it in preparing your application. 
 
We seek to appoint a committed and dynamic MFL teacher who can deliver outstanding 
lessons across all aspects of the KS3 to KS5 curriculum in Spanish and French. The successful 
candidate will be joining a forward-thinking department which provides a stimulating curriculum 
that enables all pupils to achieve their potential. Applicants will be expected to demonstrate a 
track record of high quality teaching and purposeful learning in their current teaching post or 
from their secondary school placements. If you are enthusiastic, motivated, with excellent 
classroom management and organisational skills, we hope to hear from you.  

 
Any newly qualified candidate, if appointed, would be given strong support from the 
MFL Department and from the school’s very effective induction and mentoring scheme 
as part of our staff professional development programme. 
 
The school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. To 
ensure that this is achieved we expect all employees and volunteers to share this 
commitment and staff will be recruited and selected in line with safer recruitment policy 
and practice. The successful applicant will undertake an enhance DBS check. 

 
Completed application form and supporting letter should be returned to my Personal 
Assistant, Mrs Jane Ledson, by Friday, 3rd March 2016.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Ian Young 
Principal 


